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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
 
I am writing as a Londoner who spent childhood days playing on the beaches of Aldborough and
Southwold and adult days walking along the Suffolk coast in the AONB that is occupied by
Sizewell.  It’s never been possible to turn a blind eye to the fact that a nuclear power station is
housed in this special natural haven for people and wildlife.  The extraordinary developmental
expansion planned for Sizewell C threatens to make this region an industrial complex of
proportions out of all keeping with the area.  The proposed expansion will be the death knell for
it’s natural populations in RSPB Minsmere and beyond.  Nuclear fuel is not green, it is
radioactive, toxic and expensive.  England as has too few natural sites of beauty on the east side
of the British Isles.  I oppose the plans and ask you to axe it.
 
Emma Liebeskind
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